
 
 
                            

                                                  

                                                    (Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 007/2020   

 

 

March 25, 2020 

 

Subject:  Postponement of Public holidays  

To:   President   

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

  Pursuant to the Cabinet resolution to postpone the Songkran holidays from 13-15 April 

2020 until further notice, Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) 

would like to announce 13-15 April 2020 as the Company’s working days. The new dates 

of holidays will be notified later, in compliance with the further issued resolution of the 

Cabinet. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

             Chief Executive Officer 


